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The Greenpoint Community Environmental Fund has $5,250,000 available for environmental

improvement programs in Greenpoint. They would like to hear from you about how to

spend it.

If you have a good idea for improving Greenpoint’s environment, the Greenpoint

Community Environmental Fund (GCEF) is offering a great opportunity to turn that idea

into reality. Attend an upcoming workshop to learn about GCEF grants and network with

Greenpointers with similar interests.

http://www.gcefund.org/


Upcoming workshops are scheduled for May 14 and May 21, 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. Both events will

be held at the Dupont Street Senior Center. 80 Dupont St., Greenpoint 11222.


